
Welcome to The Maze Tournament! Yes, we do have one of the
most confusing floor plans in Michigan, but we're friendly and
we try to be organized. I hope you'll join us! I’ve made special
arrangements for good weather this year…☺

This tournament will be an open invitational, no maximum entries, as
long as at least 20 teams register or email by January 25th. If you’ve
ever tried to run a tournament with two very large teams and eight small
ones, you know exactly why! If there are not 20 teams committed by
January 25th, I will communicate with everyone involved.

- - - - - - - - - 

If you plan to get hotel rooms the night before the
tournament, I recommend staying in Mt. Pleasant. It is only 20
minutes away by freeway and has a lot more options than
Alma.

Double entry is not permitted. - - - - - -
- - - 

Middle Schoolers are welcome but must compete according to
high school rules. They are not permitted in 9/10 categories. 

- - - - - - - - - 

Registration will be 8:00-8:30, morning meeting at 8:45.
Rounds will begin at 9:00, 10:30, 12:00, S: 1:30, F: 3:00.
Awards app. 5:00.

- - - - - - - - - 

There will be another scavenger hunt this year.
- - - - - - - - - 

There will be concessions available all day.
- - - - - - - - - 

Limited Preppers: Expect at least one round of “wild card”
topics. For example, one year’s topic was “Justin Bieber.”
Feel free to make your response funny, though
well-supported.

- - - - - - - - - 



 

Registration closes at 5:00 on Wednesday, February 22nd. Any
changes after the deadline will result in a $10 fee. On Saturday, you
may email (ecampbell@almaschools.net), or text my cell at
989-763-3857 and that should speed up drops/adds at registration.

- - - - - - - - - 

 

Trophies for the top 3 in each category and the top 3 teams in each of
3 divisions. Medals for places 4-6 in each category. Team trophies will
have wedges of cheese on top, so expect to be asked how you got it!

- - - - - - - - - 

Payment is expected on or before the day of the tournament.
Any team not paid in full at onsite registration will be charged
a $10 administrative fee. Personal checks are welcome if your
school's business office is unable to have a check ready in
time.  

- - - - - - - - - 

The school address is

1500 Pine Avenue, Alma MI 48801.
 

 Hope to see you here!

 Beth


